WCUA General Membership Meeting-1/25/2021
· Meeting called to order at 7:00.
· Lanness Robinson, head of athletics for Hillsborough County Public Schools, addressed the meeting.
· He began by addressing the pandemic’s effect on the upcoming season.  Schedules will have to be flexible as teams may have to quarantine during the season.  Umps are supposed to wear masks, players and coaches are as well when they are not playing.  However, umpires are not expected to be the “mask police.”  He recognizes that umpires are unique among officials in that they can not come to their games dressed and ready in the same way other sport’s officials can.  He will work on getting us dressing facilities in the next couple of weeks and get back to us.
· Lanness thanked us for what we do.  He emphasized preparing ejection reports in a timely manner and that both the mouthpiece rule and the profanity rule are still in effect.
· The next meeting will be the clinic.  It is the day before the Super Bowl, so Steve Zsiga warned of possible road closures around Jesuit.
· Today is the last day to register with FHSAA without having to pay a late fee.  (The next day it was announced that the FHSAA is waving the late fees.)
· The rules test is apparently casebook heavy.
· Steve Z. also went over important upcoming dates, FHSAA service recognitions, and scrimmage dates.
· A Q and A session was held.  Do masks have to be uniform?  Steve Z. emphasized that any mask is ok as long as it somewhat matches your uniform and looks professional.  Russ Cromley mentioned that officials in other sports have been told to wear black, but no masks were provided.
· Meeting was adjourned at 7:46.  New and/or inexperienced umpires were asked to stay on for training that was led by Jonathan Hagan.
